
 
 

 
  

 
    

 

Newsletter –  

    July 2021 
 
 

 
 

Happy Independence Day!   

We are so very grateful to live in the land of the free and the home of the brave. 

OTRA Finals has been such a fun  4th of July tradition for many, many years.  

It is always a great time to be roping with our friends and families.  

The hot July weather and a nice cold Coors beer enjoyed while competing in a sport 

we love is truly a privilege that we do not take for granted.  Being a part of team 

roping along with so many other patriotic Americans will always hold a special place 

in our hearts.  Thanks to all of you who made our regular season a success!  

Can’t wait for the next newsletter so we can publish all the 2021 Finals Winners. 

 

Have a great summer! 

 

GOD BLESS AMERICA! 

 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    

 
 


